
Tuxedo Park NY, 10987 

M I C H A E L  B R U N O

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter in support of the Related project moving ahead expeditiously. I own 
several key commercial properties in the hamlet. I have been waiting for this long promised 
development to move ahead to be able to make these properties a vital and viable addition to the 
community. Without the additional residents moving into the community, these properties and 
others in town that have been available for lease for some time, will not be able to offer the type 
of business the local residents would enjoy and support. 

I had given up on the redevelopment of the Tuxedo hamlet over the last few years but I am once 
again hopeful we can make our downtown a place with life and energy. While the additional 
residents are vital, additional parking in the hamlet is crucial to  the success of any business and  
community and I hope these two elements come together all at the same time.   

Best regards,
Michael Bruno

06-16-2022


